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EAST WEST UNIVERSITY 
 

Notice 
 

Holiday on account of Semester Break and Durgapuja  
 

As per the Academic Calendar of Summer 2024 the University will 

remain closed from 08 - 14 October 2024 (Except the Department of 

Pharmacy, Law and PPHS Program) for all Students, Teaching and 

Non-Teaching Officers and Staff on account of Semester Break and 

Durgapuja.  

Admission Office, Registrar’s Office, Accounts Office, Office of HR & 

Logistics, ICS Office, Engineering Office (EMD), Medical Center, 

Reception and the Library will also remain open with minimum essential 

staff during this period as per the duty roster of the respective 

departments.  

Necessary logistics for holding classes of the Department of Pharmacy, 

Law and PPHS Program as well as the Security arrangement for the 

University will be made by the Chief of HR and Logistics during the 

above period.   

The University will reopen on 15 October 2024.  

By order of the Vice Chancellor, this is for the information and 

necessary action by all concerned.  

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar  


